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MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools  

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer    

 

Date: October 15, 2019 

 

Re: Action Item 

       October 16, 2019 Board Meeting       

 

 

Bilingual Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC) Parent Involvement. Recommend the Board 

ratify payment for the following staff member to participate in the ESL evening programs for 

the 2019-2020 school year. Funding provided by ESEA-ESSA, Title III Funds at the current 

contracted hourly rate, $37.00. 

 

Elizabeth Gomez acted as translator for 3 hours at the BPAC Parent Involvement meeting on 

October 10, 2019. 


